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Support HB 3119! 

 

I represent the petroleum trucking industry. OR DA3886. Currently there is not an 

electric truck or charging infrastructure in place to force feed our industry. Plus the 

cost is twice that of diesel powered trucks. Due to inflation, 12% Federal Excise tax, 

CAT tax and numerous other expenses the trucking industry cannot support this 

electric mandate experiment.    

 

Brent Beall 

35 Year Truck/ Trailer Dealer 

OVDA Member  


